
Dear Parents, 

Beginning the week of August 12, 2018 the fourth grade team of 

teaches will be implementing a behavior policy in an effort to promote 

positive behavior within the classroom.  Please read the following 

information below as it applies to your child’s weekly conduct grade. 

Conduct Grade: 

 Each week you child will be assigned a conduct grade.  How the grade is determined 

depends on your child’s behavior for that particular week.  At the beginning of each week, 

your child starts off with a conduct grade of 100%.  Each time your child is signed in (by 

any of his or her 2 teachers), 5 points will be deducted from his or her conduct grade.  

The teachers will send home “Tuesday Folders” and the conduct grade listed is the 

conduct grade from the previous week. 

What can your child be signed in for? 

 Sign-ins are, but not limited to: talking during instruction, inappropriate hallway 

behavior, constant disruptions, being disrespectful, and not being prepared for the school 

day. The purpose of the conduct sheet is to make parents aware of any inappropriate 

behavior in an effort to mediate the problem before a student is written up or suspended 

for said behavior. We STRONGLY advise parents to take the conduct grade seriously so 

that teachers and parents can work together to stop any disruptions to learning. 

Tuesday Folder 

Tuesday folders will be sent home every Tuesday unless otherwise noted. If the 

team of teachers decide to forgo sending home Tuesday folders, the parents will be 

notified in written form. Please do not accept the word of the student when he or she 

says, “I didn’t get a Tuesday folder this week!” Please sign the folder every Tuesday to 

aware teachers that you have seen the report for the week. 

 

 

Parent Signature:____________________________   Date:_____________________ 


